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[image: image3.png]We some exciting news at Smokey Drive! We have been invited, through SchoolsPlus, to participate in a program called Roots of Empathy (https://rootsofempathy.org/). This award-winning program supports children learning to respect one another and increases children's kindness, caring, including, sharing, and helping behaviours as they develop empathy. Research shows us that as empathy develops, aggression and bullying behaviours are reduced. 

You may want to watch this 1 minute animated video that shows the impact of the program. https://youtu.be/BZHD5dO0kVg
A Roots of Empathy Instructor, Michelle Boudreau, will be introducing us to Baby Mack, a baby from our community, who will be our “Tiny Teacher”. We will get to know Baby Mack through 9 monthly visits to our 4/5 classroom (Belfield/Griffin). Over the course of the school year, we will watch the baby grow and share the baby’s milestones.

We are excited that we've been chosen to participate in Roots of Empathy, and we hope you are too. 

Stay tuned for Baby Mack updates throughout the school year!
Sample Letter for School Newsletter

page 1 of 1
© Roots of Empathy

www.rootsofempathy.org
Roots of Empathy is a registered trademark

Facebook/Twitter/YouTube: @rootsofempathy

	
	
	



[image: image2]

[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.jpg]